
Caleb Wilson
Dear Friends,

	It is a new year. 2018 has come and gone, and 2019 will go just as fast. Time may appear to be accelerating; however, a year is still 365 days. We have just as much opportunity as we have always had. What are we doing with our time? Are we really as busy as we claim? Are we living or simply existing? We could just wait for the clock to run out on our day, or we could determine to make the most of our time. God did not put us on this Earth without a reason. The Lord has purposed us to live for him and to serve him daily. 

	Christmas was a blessed time for us. This was Cassia’s first Christmas and our family’s last Christmas in the States. The Lord allowed us to spend this time with my mother and sisters. As expected, we were all emotional, but the Lord is comforting us all through this time. It is not easy leaving family, but we are willing to do whatever it takes to serve the Lord faithfully with our lives.

	Tabitha and I have very little time before we move to Papua New Guinea. We have been working hard to get everything done before moving day. We have been to the doctor’s office several times for check-ups and x-rays. Tabitha even had to have her wisdom teeth removed. We have sent our paperwork in and are hoping to have everything finalized by March 1st. Please pray for a speedy process. 

	Thank you for your faithful prayers and support. The Lord first put this in my heart nearly six years ago, and after three years of deputation, it is finally time to start our work in Papua New Guinea. We are very excited to fulfill God’s purpose for our lives and serve Him as missionaries. We praise the Lord for allowing us to work for Him and for supplying every need for us to accomplish His will. 


Your Missionaries to Papua New Guinea,

Caleb and Tabitha Wilson	
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